
March 8,1994
Greetings fellow collectors,

This letter is going out to all those I can identify who collect radio
antennae insulators. Since this is an obscure hobby even within the larger
insulator hobby, I wanted to ask you all if you would like to begin net-
working, to acquire new ones, trade dupes, share historical information
and so forth.

In fact, I propose that we start a national club if there is enough
interest. We could introduce our idea via Crown Jewels and likely discover
many more radio antennae insulator collectors.

If you like this idea, drop me a post card or give me a call. If you
don't want to be on this list, let me know that as well. Some of these
names have not been in the CJ directory for years, but I believe all who
are listed here still are somewhat active.

A few of you probably have the names of others who collect these little
creatures. If so, would you please send me their addresses and phone .
numbers, and I will act as the coordinator for this undertaking for now.
Everyone, please drop me a line really soon and let us know your thoughts.
I could publish your comments in a follow-up letter if you like.

Happy collecting,kdt
Keith Roloson
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